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City of Greenville 
Police Community Relations Committee 

 
 

 
The Police Community Relations Committee met on Tuesday, June 14, 2022, at 6:00 p.m. in the 
Greenville Police Department Training Rooms.  Carol Naipaul called the meeting to order at 
6:00 p.m. Devinder Culver called the roll call. 
 
Committee Members Present: 
Betsy Ray   Mayoral 
Diane Kulik   At-Large 
Carol Ann Naipaul (Chair) District 2 
 
Committee Members Absent: 
Gary Davis   District 3 
Sterling Ruffin District 4 
Sonny Bass  District 5 
 
City Staff Members Present: 
Devinder Culver, Community Projects Coordinator, Staff Liaison 
 
Due to the lack of a quorum, all business action items were continued to the next meeting.   
 
Those present decided that as the annual presentation to Council was due August 15, 2022 it was 
important to develop a plan for the annual report and the September meeting. Carol Ann Naipaul 
(Chair) reminded everyone that the Committee had the option to present the report in person or 
to provide it to Council through Notes to Council. 
 
Following a lively discussion, the consensus was to: 
 
1. provide the annual report as a Notes to Council  
2. focus on “School Safety” as the topic for September 2022. 
 
Carol said she would send out an email and ask the absent Committee members their opinions.  
 
Diane volunteered to plan the meeting.  
 
The meeting was adjourned at 7:10 p.m. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Devinder Culver 
 
Devinder Culver, Staff Liaison 


